
VETERANS OFFICE

SERVE | HONOR | REMEMBER

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
ANNUAL FLAG REPLACEMENT

A STUDENT-LED EVENT

Every year around Memorial Day, we replace 
flags on graves of all those veterans who are 
interred in the city of Methuen.  This is both a 
fun day and a way to do something important 
and worthwhile for the community!

TIME:  8:30 AM –12 Noon.  Elmwood Cemetery.  RAIN OR SHINE.

SATURDAY, MAY 18, 2024

Sign-up. Sign-up on-line at: https://tinyurl.com/VetFlags
or by scanning this QR code 
or by calling the Veterans Office at (978) 983-8585.

SPECIAL GUESTS: Students from 
St. Monica’s School!

BREAKFAST SERVED 

STARTING AT 8:30.

https://tinyurl.com/VetFlags

